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Dear Manhasset Families,

As we begin the third month of the school year, we are
grateful that we have remained open during this time. This
remains a collective community effort and one that will
continue to require our vigilance.

While we have not received any information from State or
local officials that would suggest otherwise, we also
recognize that despite our best efforts the possibility does
exist that we may be required to implement our remote
instruction plan at some point during the school year.

In order to ensure that we are prepared for the possibility
of our District being required to go

to full remote instruction, we are planning a District

wide “practice drill” Remote Instruction Day on
Wednesday, November 25, 2020. As such, all K-12
students attending Munsey Park, Shelter Rock or the
Secondary School will participate in their

regular school day from home via zoom.

Once again, the purpose of this day is to practice

the implementation of our remote instruction plan,

and to identify and troubleshoot technical or learning
challenges that may be encountered. In the coming days
you will receive additional information from your child’s
school principal.

Thank you for your understanding and your continuous
support.

Sincerely,
Dr. Vincent Butera

Superintendent of Schools



